
 

12th November 2018 

 

To: All Parents of Pupils in Senior School 

 

Dear Parents 

Senior School Christmas Dinner – Monday 17th December 2018 

As the festive season gets underway, I am pleased to confirm that on Monday 17th December, we will be having our Senior School 

Christmas Dinner.  This is a lovely occasion where all of the Senior School get together to enjoy this special meal. 

The menu on this day will be Roast Turkey or Quorn fillet with all the trimmings, followed by iced Christmas biscuits with vanilla ice 

cream. 

The cost of the meal on this day will be £3, which includes the Christmas Dinner, pudding and a drink. To assist the Kitchen in 

preparation of this event, we will require pupils to pre pay for this meal.   

Pupils who have pre-paid for their school dinners via the lunch pass system are required to return the slip below but do 

not need to include payment. Please tick the appropriate box on the reply slip to confirm they have a lunch pass. 

Should you wish for your child to have a Christmas Dinner, please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s Form 

Teacher with payment of £3 (if applicable) by no later than Friday 16th November.  Please note there will not be any other 

food options available for lunch on this day. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs P Hutley 

Headmistress 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Senior School Christmas Dinner 

Child’s Name: ________________________________   Form: __________________ 

My child would like a Christmas Dinner and they would like the following:  

(Please circle one option) 

Christmas Dinner:  Roast Turkey    Quorn fillet 

Please tick one of the following: I enclose £3 cash         

    I enclose a cheque for £3          (Please make cheques payable to Hollygirt School) 

    My child has a prepaid lunch pass     

Signed: ___________________________________      Date: __________________ 

Please return to your child’s Form Teacher by Friday 16th November 2018 


